
Town of Chatham 
July 7, 2022 
Attendance:  William Briggs, Riley Pitman, Jason Eastman,  
 
Minutes to June, 2022 meeting approved as written. 
Signed vouchers. 
Signed an intent to cut. 
Lauren Head would like to be a member of the planning board. The 
Selectmen voted 3-0 to appoint Lauren Head as a member of the 
planning board. 
The Selectmen signed a notice from the DRA saying that the town 
would continue to use form PA-28 in 2023. 
The Selectmen received a notice stating that the payment in lieu of 
taxes for 2022 will be $71,962. 
The Selectmen approved releasing a lien that was placed on property 
owned by the Fosters in 1996. Jen Zulker will draw up the release and 
the Selectmen will sign the release at the next meeting. 
The Selectmen reviewed the property cards belonging to owners that 
did not return the inventory sheets for 2022. They agreed to meet on 
July 25 to check the properties that may have changes. 
The planning board is still in the process of getting the fire proof safe 
that they asked for. 
 
A motion to adjourn was made and seconded. 
Meeting Adjourned. 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Patricia Pitman 
  
 


